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TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2005 
House Meets At… Last Vote Predicted At… 
   
 2:00 p.m.: Legislative Business 
 

 Unlimited “One Minutes” 
    

 
7:00 p.m. 

 

FLOOR SCHEDULE AND BILL SUMMARY 
 

Votes will be postponed until 6:30 p.m. 
 
Suspensions (3 bills): 
1) H.Res. 23 – Honoring the contributions of Catholic schools (Rep. Kennedy (MN) – Education 

& the Workforce) 
2) H.R. 120 – To designate the facility of the United States Postal Service located at 30777 

Rancho California Road in Temecula, California, as the "Dalip Singh Saund Post Office 
Building" (Rep. Issa – Government Reform) 

3) H.R. 289 – To designate the facility of the United States Postal Service located at 8200 South 
Vermont Avenue in Los Angeles, California, as the "Staff Sergeant First Class John Marshall 
Post Office Building" (Rep. Waters – Government Reform) 

 

TOMORROW’S OUTLOOK 
 

The GOP Leadership has announced the following schedule: on Wednesday, The House will meet at 
10:00 a.m. for legislative business.  The House is expected to consider two bills under Suspension 
of the Rules and will also consider H.Con.Res.___ – Expressing the continued support of 
Congress for equal access of military recruiters to institutions of higher education (Rep. 
Hunter – Armed Services).  The House Floor will be cleared by 5:00 p.m. in order to prepare the 
House Chamber for the President’s State of the Union Address.  The House will reconvene at 
approximately 8:45 p.m. to begin the joint session with the Senate for the purpose of receiving a 
State of the Union Address from the President of the United States.  No votes are expected on 
Thursday and Friday. 

   

Daily Quote… 
 
“The Social Security system will take in more money annually than it pays out in benefits until 
2020, two years later than earlier estimated, the Congressional Budget Office reported 
Monday…Congress' budget analysts also estimated the program's trust funds will be depleted in 
2052, ``meaning that beneficiaries will be able to count on receiving only 78 percent of their 
scheduled benefits beginning then…In both cases, the CBO estimates are more optimistic than 
the most recent projections made by the Social Security Board of Trustees.”   
 

- From the Associated Press, 2/1/05 
  

 


